
2019 3-27 with Livingston support letter 

Please find the January-February-March 2019 support letter attached. 

Several of you have asked for updates on Haiti.  Here is some extra information.  There is a major strike 

called for this Friday, March 29.  The last time, friends in Cap Haitien said that the city was essentially 

shut down, and some families were calling to say they had nothing to eat because no one could go 

outside.  There will be time for families to prepare—if they can find goods in the markets.  I have not 

heard how much damage there was to buildings because of rock, bottles, and gunfire.  We will have to 

replace the windshield in my vehicle because it was damaged by rocks.  Please pray for safety and God’s 

provision for these hurting people. 

I have been enjoying spring unfold here in Greenville, South Carolina.  The last time I was here for this 

much time was nine years ago.  Something sad has happened for me in Haiti both times.  In 2010, my 

elderly dog Zorro needed to be put down in my absence.  This Monday, my neighbors, the Bakers, wrote 

to say that my dog Rico had died.   

It reminds me that, on our journey home, one by one we let things go until, like tired children, we reach 

out our empty arms to our Father—and wake in His presence to find He has given us everything. 

May you know our Father’s joy and comfort today. 

 Dr. Anne 


